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19/08/2025 
Dear Parent/Guardian/Student 

 
I hope you are all keeping well. The Leaving Certificate Results 2025 will be issued this 
Friday 22nd August. The SEC are issuing the results through the Candidate Self Service 
Portal at 10am. Your statement of results can be printed through the Self-Service Portal.  
 
Useful information and support available to you over the coming weeks are outlined 
below. 

Accessing Results  
Results will be accessed online only through the candidate portal from 10am on Friday 22nd 
August. Students can view their results and print a statement of their provisional results. 
The SEC no longer posts a hard copy of the results to the school on the day of the results.  

 

Supporting Students 
Our support staff will provide an important role in offering guidance to our Leaving 
Certificate and Leaving Certificate Applied candidates on results day and over the following 
week. If you would like to speak with a guidance counsellor regarding your educational and 
career options, please email one of the following to request a call back: 
mrussell.bft@lmetb.ie  
rcarty.bft@lmetb.ie  
pjennings.bft@lmetb.ie  
cdonnelly.bft@lmetb.ie  

 

The State Examination Commission have also put in place several supports for candidates 

receiving their results next week. These include: 

• The LC Candidate Helpline – 1800 111135/ 1800 111136 

• The National Parents and Students LC Helpline 1800 265165 

• Information available from the CAO www.cao.ie  
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Access to Data 
On Tuesday 26th August at 12 noon, candidates will be able to access more detailed 

information about each of their examination results including component marks and 

adjustment marks through the portal. This data will help candidates understand how they 

performed and may be of assistance if considering an appeal. 

 

 

Applying to View Scripts 
Applications to view scripts must be made by candidates through the Self-Service Portal 

between 5pm Tuesday 26th August - 8pm Wednesday 27th August. 

 

Appeals 
The application to appeal results is also made through the Self-Service Portal from 10am 
Sunday 31st August – 5pm Monday 1st September. 

 
 

I wish you all the best and every success. 
 

 
 
 
 
  Mr. Ken Flynn 
  Principal 


